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SR 694 (Gandy Boulevard) Repaving from west of US 19 to Grand Avenue 441650-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits from west of US

19 to east of
Grand Ave

Project Start Summer 2023
Length .9 miles
City Pinellas Park
County Pinellas
Road Gandy Blvd

Park Blvd
SR 694

Construction
Cost

$7.5 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2024

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Griffin
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of November 13, 2024, all construction activities
associated with this project have been completed.  

This project will repave SR 694 (Gandy Boulevard/ Park
Boulevard) between west of US 19 and Grand Avenue in Pinellas
Park.  The ramps to US 19 and the frontage roads will also be
repaved.  Gaps in the sidewalks will be eliminated and intersection
lighting will be upgraded.

Construction is underway and expected to be complete in the fall of
2024.  


